John Quest Architect Emeritus

November 21, 2024

Town of Elizabeth
PO Box 159

151 S. Banner Street
Elizabeth, CO. 80107

Re: Letter of intent, Historic Advisory Board Appointment

Atten: Alexandra Cramer

Dear Ms. Cramer,

In response to your recent communication, please consider this my formal letter of intent for
reappointment to the Historic Advisory Board for the Town of Elizabeth.

Thank you for your consideration

Irfun Ruutst

Sincerely
John Quest



